
 

Our Ref: 120 15 

 

23rd November 2015 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Choir Workshop – Tuesday 24th November 

 

Members of the choir have been given the opportunity to take part in a free gospel singing 

workshop with expert singer, leader and composer, Tyndale Thomas. More information on Tyndale 

Thomas can be found at http://www.liverpoolgospel.co.uk/director.html.  

 

The workshop will be held in the Chapel of Liverpool Hope University and will be assisted by this 

year’s trainee music teachers from Hope. The workshop will take place from 1.00pm on Tuesday 24th 

November.  Students will be transported to the venue and back to school on the school coach, 

arriving back at school by approximately 4.30pm.  Full school uniform should be worn at students 

will be in normal lessons on Tuesday morning. 

 

If you would like your son to attend this trip, please return the reply slip below to Miss Queen first 

thing Tuesday 24th November 2015. The University have asked permission for the students to be 

filmed in parts of the workshop. If you allow your son to be filmed, please tick the box on the slip 

below. 

 

I appreciate that this is very last minute however we were only offered the places at very late notice! 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

Sarah Queen 

Teacher of Music 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

REPLY SLIP – PLEASE RETURN TO MISS QUEEN BY TUESDAY 24TH NOVEMBER - AM 

Name: _____________________________________________ Form: ____________________ 

I do/do not give permission for my son to attend the Gospel workshop on Tuesday 24th November 

2015.  

 

I give permission for my son to be filmed during the workshop. 

 

Signed: ______________________________(parent/carer) Date: _____________________  

 

http://www.liverpoolgospel.co.uk/director.html

